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Head Teacher’s Message 

 

Dear families,  

I hope you enjoyed the weekend – it’s starting to get a bit chillier now and 
there’s no mistaking the nights are drawing in.  

It’s Bike To School Week 

This week is Bike To School Week and Miss Finch has shared what your child 
needs to know to take part and make their journey to school count. 

Head Learner Elections 

Last week we held elections for Head Learners. Head Learners represent the 
entire school learning community and are role models for all children at Trini-
ty Road. Eleven children nominated themselves and wrote wonderful speech-
es about why they were the best person for the role. The children and staff 
votes were counted, and they were announced to the children in Friday’s Cel-
ebration Assembly. Our new Head Learners for 2021/2022 are… 

Sienna Nel 

& 

Ethan Atuheire 

I met with our new Head Learners on Friday morning to welcome them into 
their new role. All the children who stepped up to write and deliver their 
speeches did extremely well and we were very proud of them and their public 
speaking.  

There will be other opportunities coming for our children to take up a range of 
responsibilities across the school. Watch this space.  



Circus – Sunday 3rd October 

Friends of Trinity (FoT) are keen for you to grab your Circus tickets this week 
and join us at the circus this coming Sunday.  

There are two performances across the day – 2.00pm and 4.00pm. Please help 
to support the FoT and get your tickets online or in the school playground.   

Positive Play – Good News Story 

A grandparent contacted the school last week to share how well Trinity Road 
children were playing in a park nearby when she visited with her grandson. She 
shared that the children invited her grandson to play, and this made his day as 
he didn’t know any of them. This is really great to hear, and we are proud of 
our children for their positive play.  

Thank You Mr. Fleuty! 

Many of you have already spotted Mr. Fleuty back to help us out for a few 
weeks before he takes up his new role. We are so thankful that he was availa-
ble to help us and wish him good luck and best wishes as he moves on from 
Trinity Road this week.  

Your Conduct At Trinity Road 

We welcome all our families at Trinity Road. As we begin to reopen the site 
and reconnect following a long period where we couldn’t spend time together 
and wider school events couldn’t run, I am asking you to ensure your conduct 
is acceptable. Come and speak to us if you need support to avoid issues where 
your conduct could be unacceptable.  

Have a super week everyone. 

 

Natasha Outhwaite 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our schools attendance target is 96.5%  

Outstanding ~ 98.6-100% 

Good ~ 96.1—98.5% 

Could do better  ~ 96% and below  

Last weeks attendance was 93.8% 

Crystal Could do better 

Sapphire Good 

Topaz Could do better 

Moonstone Good 

Amethyst Good 

Diamond Could do better 

Opal Could do better 

Jet Could do better 

Jade Could do better 

Ruby Could do better 

Emerald Could do better 

Turquoise Could do better 

http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis
http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis


Week 2 

LETTERS HOME THIS WEEK 
 

Great Baddow High School open evening—Year 6 
 

EYFS Phonics meeting—EYFS 
 

Year 1 Phonics meeting—Year 1 
 

Friends of Trinity Circus event—All Year groups 
 

Year 6 parent meeting—Year 6 
 

Individual School photos change of date—All year groups 
 

Bikeability level 1 and 2 reminder—Year 5 



Summer Festival a Fantastic Success! 
What a fantastic Summer Festival we had last week! Thank 
you so much to everyone that attended and who made it such 
a lovely atmosphere. You’ll be delighted to know that we 
made an incredible £1,600! 
 
We must say a special thank you to Glee Club, Choir, and to 
Katy Forkings for the entertainment that made the day so 
memorable. Wherever we looked we saw smiling faces -  es-
pecially from the children who were driving around the school 
playground! 
 
The Festival wouldn’t have happened without so many people 
giving up their time and energy for weeks on end in the run 
up to the event, and all through the day itself. If you know 
someone who helped out on the day or helped prepare, 
please make sure they know how much their help counted!  
 
Finally, if you didn’t get the chance to attend but would like to 
donate, please visit  
www.friendsoftrinity.com 
 
PS - Want to know the lucky Grand Prize Winners? They’re 
all on the next page… 
 
SEND Meeting this Friday 
We had a lovely meet up recently at our first meeting for par-
ents of children with SEND. The next meet up is scheduled 
for this Friday, 12th July, after drop off in the church hall. If 
you have any questions about the meet up, please feel free to 
email us at friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
At the EYFS/KS1 disco, we will be offering water-based tat-
toos free of charge. Parents/carers will need to authorise this 
using the Tattoo Permission Slip. The children must bring in 
their £2 and Tattoo Permission Slip ON THE DAY of the Dis-

Super Writer & Learning Star certificates 

The table below shows who the awards were won by this week. The certifi-

cates will be sent home one week after they are awarded. The Respect badg-

es are given to the children every Friday and then handed back the following 

Friday for the next children. 

Please note: 

Respect Badges—please ensure that the respect badge is returned to school for the 

next child the following week. We have now run out of spares in the office. If you 

have any at home please return them to the office. 

Many thanks 

Class Learning Star 

Award 

Super Writer 

Award 

Respect 

Badge 

Crystal George Anabelle Jaenaya 

Sapphire Hanah Aarsh Daniel 

Moonstone Nellie Masrur Ethie 

Topaz Marley Rocco George 

Amethyst Megan Tiana Stanley 

Diamond Rhys Amelia Luke 

Opal Zaffira Sara Ruben 

Jet Zeke Harry Sebastian 

Jade Zachary Amelia Jessica 

Ruby Isobel James Ishan 

Emerald Owen Emily Thomas 

Turquoise Jamie Isabella Zach 

http://www.friendsoftrinity.com
mailto:friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk


Notices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Carers,  

Sustans Bike to School Week is back from Monday 27th September - Friday 
1st October. 

Last time Trinity Road participated in the Big Pedal, the bike sheds were 
teeming as pupils, parents and staff cycled to school. We recorded a total of 
4,024 sustainable journeys over a two week period!  

It would be great to see the bikes, scooters and all those who park and 
stride, out again in force. Children can record their journeys to school using 
the Wow Travel Tracker in their classroom.  

Miss Finch 

EYFS Parents 

Next week as part of our topic the children will be looking at toys from the 
past. Please could your children speak to their grandparents or older relative 
to ask them about the toys they used to play with. If they have any toys or 
pictures that they are willing to lend us, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Burrells and Mrs Norrington 



TERM DATES * denotes new   

Date Time Event Information 

*27/09/21—

01/10/21 

All week Sustrans—Bike 

to school week 

See notices sec-

tion for more 

information 

*03/10/21 2pm and 4pm Friends of Trinity  

Happy’s Circus 

 

*28/09/21 2.30pm Year 6 parent 

meeting 

Email sent out 

with further 

information 

*29/09/21 2.00pm Year 1 phonics 

meeting 

Email sent out 

with further 

information 

*30/09/21 2.00pm EYFS phonics 

meeting 

Email sent out 

with further 

information 

*18/10/21 to 

19/10/21 

In school time Bikeability level 

1 and 2 

Year 5 children 

only 

25/10/21 to 

29/10/21 

All week Half term  

*02/11/2021 In school time Individual school 

photos 

 

*30/11/2021 In school time Flu immunisa-

tions 

Consent forms 

will be sent 

home nearer the 

date 




